CHOOL NEWSLETTER





Our Parents' Association Summer Fair will take place on Tuesday 25th June at 3.30pm.

On Tuesday the children are invited to wear their own clothes to school and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1.00 to do so. All proceeds will be added to the Summer Fair takings and will help our fund-raising effort.

Rlease pick your children up from the usual place in the Key Stage One playground at home time on Tuesday. You will then be directed by members of staff to the Summer Fair, khich is taking place in the Year Two and Three playground.

Please could all food donations be brought to the Learning Centre by 2.00pm on the day of the Fair. We will not be able to accept any food brought to us the day before. All sift donations are currently being collected and these can be made up until Monday 24th June.

Thank you all for your support and we look forward to see-ing you at the fair on Tuesday!





One Elm have been immersing themselves in their new Shakespeare play - A Midsummer Night's Dream. The children are really enjoying using drama techniques such as role play, hot seating and puppets to get to know and empathise with the characters from the story. They are working hard to think of how the characters are feeling and offering them advice for their dilemma's.



Year 5 and 6 Football Competition at Parliament Hill Fields

Well done to our boys and girls football teams who took part the Camden Football competition at Coram's Fields. The girls finished 4th in their group with a win, a draw and two defeats. The boys finished 3rd with two wins and two defeats. Both teams played very well and there were some outstanding individual performances, particularly from Aria who played brilliantly in goal and Koorosh who was our top scorer with 3 goals. Congratulations to all those who took part.



Year 2

Year 2 have had an exciting time working on a gardening project linked to their Summer topic 'Into the Garden'. They are working with an education and environmental charity, Global Generation, to redesign our roof garden space. Last week they visited the 'Skip Garden' at Kings Cross to get ideas and to see how an urban environment can be transformed into an inviting space for nature and wildlife.



Certificates of Achievement

Well done to our most recent certificate winners who were nominated for achieving well in their learning or behaviour. These children will be presented with their certificates in assembly:

Rec: Safiha Jalalzadeh; Zuhayb Hasan; Aladdin Hussain; Ibrahim Haq; Humayra Begum; Aishah Nur;

Mehraan Amiri; Modina Mohsin; Humaira Ali.

Year 1: Sawsan Hussein, Marcus Ikumelo; Sahra Barcag; Tanvi Samad; Haajara Osman; Adiba Rashid; Amara Abdur-Rahman.

Year 2: Ayman Gurey; Sifann Haji Nebo; Ramlo Harun; Menar Suleman; Tayibah Islam; Mohim Mohammed.

Year 3: Maria Mahjoub; Musa Chowdhury; Fayruz Fellah; Nahla Donnachie; Sara Kakar; Zain Choudhury; Asmaa Berkoun; Mohamed Ahmed; Daniya Osman; Lyla-Ricci Sheahan;

Year 4: Nargis Ali; Safa Ahmed; Zaid Ta-



Year 5: David Simon; Blessing Basima; Imaya Ali; Dominika Zaremba; Shayara Ahmed; Ibrahim Ali;

Darya Behnam; Sai Bhardwaj; Alfie Leighton, Zia Ahmed.

Maths Champions

Congratulations to the following children who have been awarded their Maths Champion Badges:

1 Star:

Mohim Mohammed Tamir Dadah Ali Sifann Haji Nebo



3 Star Dinah Sultana



4 Star

Haneef Ullah



Best Attendance for the last two weeks:

W/C 10th June: W/C 17th June:

2 Sycamore: 100 % I Elm: 99.6%

5 Birch: 99.2% **6 Iroko:** 99.2%

6 Jacaranda: 99.2%

Keep up the good work!

Well done everyone!



Term Dates

MAKE SURE ALL HOLIDAYS OR JOURNEYS ABROAD ARE BOOKED IN SCHOOL HOLIDAY TIME. HOLIDAY LEAVE DURING TERM TIME WILL <u>NOT</u> BE GRANTED.

2018 - 2019 Academic Year

SUMMER TERM 2019

Staff INSET Day
Start of Term for Children
May Day Bank Holiday
Half Term
Last day of term
Tuesday 23rd April
Wednesday 24th April
Monday 6th May
Mon 27th to Fri 31st May
Tuesday 23rd July

AUTUMN TERM 2019

Start of Term for Children Wednesday 4th September 2019

Year 5

Year 5 were invited to





involving many other Camden Primary schools. The task was to carry out an investigation into Forces and present what we found out at a special event at Regent High. Our team wowed the judges with a dramatic presentation of our air resistance

investigation, winning first prize and

- £150 to spend in our school on science equipment.
- Well done to
- those whotook part!



Cumberland Netball Club's Fun Day



England Netball Club of the Year 2017

SUNDAY 23RD JUNE 1:30PM—4:30PM

St Pancras Community Centre 67 Plender Street NW1 0LB Year 5 - 8 students only 60 places maximum

Please check online for more information and to register http://www.cumberlandnetball.com/